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The Doability, Justness, and Urgency of Living Wage 
Church People-Workers Solidarity (CWS) joins the millions of 
workers worldwide in commemorating the Labor Day. CWS 
pays tribute to the working class who, for centuries, continues 
to advance the cause of workers for dignified labor despite 
various forms of state repression. This Labor Day 2023, CWS 
strongly emphasizes the justness, urgency, and doability of 
living wage in the midst of economic hardships. Therefore, 
CWS supports the clamor of labor unions in the country for a 
substantial wage increase. 

The Doability of Living Wage 
The minimum wage of many Filipino families has been long 
insufficient for a decent living. A raise has been a must. This 
will not only benefit the workers and their families but also the 
economy. CWS supports bills filed by the Makabayan bloc and 
other lawmakers for a substantial wage increase. House Bill no. 
7568 proposed for a P750 wage increase, while Senator Miguel 
Zubiri’s Senate Bill No. 2002 seeks for P150 increase. CWS 
also supports initiatives by progressive labor groups to demand 
for wage increase. The coalition Unity for Wage Increase Now! 
(UWIN) filed a petition to increase NCR minimum wage to 
P1,100 for non-agricultural workers. In CALABARZON, the 
Workers Initiative for Wage Increase (WIN4WIN) petitioned 
for an increase to P750. 

Moreover, CWS supports the proposal that the government shall 
provide wage subsidies for micro-businesses. Revenues for 
wage subsidies can be generated by taxing the super-rich and 
the biggest corporations. Big companies and top billionaires 
have long benefited from workers’ productivity which earned 
them billions of profits. A wealth tax, for example, on 2,495 
billionaires can contribute to P469 billion. Wage increase 
creates a strong economic multiplier effect. The additional 
income allows the workers and their families to buy more. 
Filipino families spend about 43% of their income on food. 
Spending more money can increase demand, which in turn can 
boost local businesses, employment, and economic activity. 

The Justness of Living Wage 
Living wage is necessary and just. A just wage (living wage, 
family wage, fair wage, or just compensation), is fundamental 
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